
QUESTIONS FOR THE PARENT/GUARDIAN TO ANSWER 

1. Why do you want your child to attend University Collaborative Program?

2. Students are most successful when the school staff, the parent/guardian, and the student work
together. Do you agree to the following expectations for the WVSU Collaborative Program
parent/guardian?
• Assist the student in scheduling two hours each day for study and homework.
• Ensure that the student has reliable and punctual transportation to school and other school

functions or programs.
• Support regular attendance and call in any excuse on the day of an absence.
• Keep up on the WVSU Collaborative Program activities by reading all materials sent home

and the web site.
• Encourage and expect the student to attend college after graduation.
• Monitor the student’s progress in both high school and college courses.
• Attend any meetings or conferences arranged by the WVSU Collaborative staff.

Parent’s / Guardian’s Name (Please Print) __________________________________________________ 

Parent’s / Guardian’s Signature _____________________________________Date _________________ 

Save form to your computer, and email as an attachment to sardman@mail.kana.k12.wv.us

Print for your records.  You can also mail the form directly to Steve Ardman, 302 Ferrell Hall, Institute, WV  25112
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